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End-of-life care and 
physician-assisted dying

For the past year, the BMA has been engaging with 
doctors and members of the public as part of a 
major project on end-of-life care and physician-
assisted dying.

Debates on assisted dying tend to be polarised 
and focused on support for or opposition to 
assisted dying. We want to move our debate 
beyond that binary approach and ask questions 
and think about the detail, should the legislative 
framework be different.  

We now want to hear from you.

We will be hosting an evening meeting to present 
the findings of the project followed by an open 
debate on physician-assisted dying facilitated by 
Michael Buerk on some of the key questions for 
the medical profession in this area.

Wednesday 25 May 2016

19:00 – 21:00 (registration and 
refreshments from 18:30).
	
At-Bristol Science Centre

Reasonable expenses will be reimbursed. 

Demand for this event will be high and places 
will be allocated by a ballot of those who apply 
to attend by Wednesday 20 April. 

To apply to attend, and to find out more about 
the project, visit bma.org.uk/endoflifecare  

Physician-assisted dying:  
Moving the debate forward
A debate for BMA members in the South West facilitated by Michael Buerk,  
Chairman of Radio 4’s The Moral Maze
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